

Parliament House State Square Darwin NT 0800 chief.minister@nt.gov.au GPO Box 3146 Darwin NT 0801 Telephone: 08 8901 4000 Facsimile: 08 8901 4099

Mr Belle Huang Director TAAU Pty Ltd PO Box 7121 KARAMA NT 0812

## Dear Mr Huang

Congratulations on winning both the NTICN Manufacturers Industry Award and the Darwin Port Corporation Agribusiness Award in the 2006 Export Awards.

The awards attracted a large number of entries, which were all of a high standard.

New export businesses are important to the Territory's economic base. Successful exporting of spirulina to Asian markets is proof that Territory businesses such as your can meet this demand and offer products that are top quality.

Congratulations and well done.

Yours sincerely

CLARE MARTIN

6, 11.06



## The Hon Ian Macfarlane MP Minister for Industry, Tourism and Resources

PO BOX 6022 PARLIAMENT HOUSE CANBERRA ACT 2600

2 4 OCT 2006

Mr Bell Huang Company Team Leader TAAU Australia Pty Ltd PO Box 712 KARAMA NT 0815

Dear Mr Huging 3.ell

On behalf of the Australian Government, I wish to congratulate TAAU Australia Pty Ltd on receiving both the NTICN Manufacturers Industry Award and the Darwin Port Corporation Agribusiness Award at the Northern Territory Chief Minister's Export and Industry Awards 2006.

The accolade is thoroughly deserved.

Exporters such as TAAU Australia Pty Ltd are key drivers of economic growth and prosperity. You make an outstanding contribution to Australian business, and inspire others to succeed in a world that is increasingly competitive and technologically advanced.

The Australian Government is proud to support both the Northern Territory and national Export Awards through its business delivery division, AusIndustry, in the Department of Industry, Tourism and Resources.

AusIndustry provides a range of financial incentives to help Australian businesses become more innovative and internationally competitive.

Again, my warmest congratulations and best of luck as you represent the Northern Territory at the national Export Awards in Melbourne on 30 November.

Yours sincerely

Ian Macfarlane